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RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
1. The Residential customer charge should be retained at $2.00 per month. 
 
2. The Customer Load Charge should not be implemented. 
 
3. The three-block summer Residential energy rate should be maintained. 
 
4. The single-phase Residential minimum bill should be increased to $6.00 per month. 
 
5. The Residential rate should be structured as described below. 

 
a. The customer charge should be set at $2.00 
b. The increase in the summer tail-block energy charge should be increased by a 

greater percentage than the overall energy charge increase. 
c. The initial summer energy block charge should be increased by a smaller 

percentage than the overall energy charge increase. 
d. The winter energy charge should be increased equal to the initial summer energy 

block.  
 
6. Rocky Mountain Power should undertake an education program to better inform 

Residential customers about the rate structure and how they can reduce their costs by 
using lower amounts of electricity. 
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